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30th June 1982

Dear Mr. Smith,

Thank you for submitting all the details of the visit by the Southampton
Youth Orchestra to Austria between 18th July and 1st August 1982.

These appear to be very satisfactory and I am happy to approve this visit.

Your programme looks delightful and I hope you all have a thoroughly
enjoyable time.

My best wishes for a very successful and rewarding tour.

Yours sincerely,

County Education Officer

Mr. Keith Smith,

Staff Conductor, -

Southampton Youth Orchestra,
Southampton Area Education Office.

cc. Mr. Bramwell,
Area Education Officer,
Southampton.



